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We will be celebrating a week of Shakespeare in school from 24-28th March.
It is worth noting why it is so important to introduce Shakespeare’s work at

primary stages, with a packed curriculum. Shakespeare’s plays, poems,
characters, words and phrases can be found across the arts, in our

collective culture and also in our everyday lives. It enables our pupils to
make connections that can build their knowledge and understanding. 

Shakespeare Week is co-ordinated
by the Shakespeare Birthplace Trust.

This is the 11th anniversary of the
celebrating The Bard in schools. We
have fun literacy and art activities
planned throughout the week. The

school has built up lots of resources
including child friendly Shakespeare
texts, a model of the Globe Theatre

and even our very own MPS
Shakespeare duck. 

“To quack or not to quack...”

IMPORTANT DATES

Scholastic Book fair in school

26/3-2/4 BOOK FAIR

Class visits continue to our
local library.

TERM 2

The new library is fully operational
with new titles being added!

SCHOOL LIBRARY

W/C 24/3

Spring Reading List suggestions
sent out to families

Shakespeare Week


